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Once again, the LEO Club is sponsoring the “Make a Difference” campaign.  Students will receive a 

slip of paper in homeroom.  When the student completes a work of volunteerism or some activity that 

he/she feels makes a difference, fill out the slip.  Homeroom teachers will return them and the LEO 

Club will keep track.  Make a Difference Day is October 24 – let’s see if we can get 100% 
participation this year! 
 

Any student who is interested in receiving information on applying to be a part of the yearbook committee, there will 

be a meeting in E-8 on Thursday, October 8.  If you cannot attend the meeting, please see Mrs. Reynolds in 
E-8 on Thursday during homeroom to receive your application. 

 
The middle school yearbooks will be on sale starting the week of October 19th.  Please make sure you check 
your mailboxes at home because order forms are mailed directly to your houses.  If you plan on ordering a 
yearbook, remind your parents or guardians about the mailed order form.  All orders can either be mailed 
back to Balfour directly, or you can order one online.  If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Reynolds in 
E-8 or Mrs. Kuchinsky in E-7. 
 

Rutgers Outstanding Students Day will be on November 28 at Rutgers Stadium in Piscataway. Students in 

Kindergarten through Eighth Grade will receive FREE tickets for the Maryland vs. Rutgers football game. 

For tickets and more information, contact Doug Bean in the Rutgers Tickets Office at 732-907-1574. 

 

Lost & Found:  a pair of boots were found.  Please come to the main office to claim. 

“Pretty in Pink Day” – Wednesday - October 21, 2015 

 
Attention any 8

th
 grade students interested in applying to MATES.  You will need to attend one of the Admission 

Information Sessions: 

 Saturday October 17
th
 @10:00 am 

 Thursday October 22 @6:30 pm 

 Saturday November 14
th
 @ 10:00 am 

 

Attention any 8
th
 grader interested in apply to PAA.  You will need to attend one of the Admission Information 

Sessions: 

 Saturday October 24
th
 @ 9:00 am 

 Wednesday November 11
th
 @ 6:30 pm 

 Saturday November 21 @ 9:00 am 

 

Applications for MATES and PAA are due to your guidance counselor by Tuesday December 1
st
.  

 

The Debate Club will meet tomorrow after school in E-2. See Mr. Smith if you cannot attend this meeting. 
 

The Math Club will be meeting on Tuesday October 13 after school in room A-6.  Please 

see Mrs. Lovas or Mrs. Browning if you have any questions. 

 

What will you do to choose “kind” today?? 
 


